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Information as to the new and updated European General Data Protection Regulation 
(GDPR) 
 
Dear patient,  
 
As of 25th of May 2018 the new European Data Protection Law came into 
force. It comprises several amendments and juristical adaptions concerning 
the collection, storage and processing of patient related data which may also 
concern you.  
According to this regulation you have the right to: 
 

• Information as to your data and how the data is processed 
• Correction and/or deleting of your data 
• Instruction how you want your data be processed (e.g. only storage  

and no further processing) 
• Objecting to the processing of your data 
• Data portability 
• Cancelling of your agreement to future processing 
• Addressing your complaints to the Data Protection Supervisory Authority 

 
Further information are available here:  
https://www.edoeb.admin.ch/edoeb/en/home/the-fdpic/links/data-protection---switzerland.html 
 
We thank you very much for your attention and taking note of this information. 
 
Kind regards, 

 
 
 
 
 

Prof. Dr. med. J.-F. Dufour  
UVCM/Hepatology 

  
 

 
 
 
 

Bern, 25. May 2018 
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